FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
The Jeannette Rankin Peace Center and The Olive Branch host Kid’s Night! on Friday, December 6, 2019 from 5:00pm to 7:00pm, 519 S. Higgins Ave.

Contact:			Betsy Mulligan-Dague	   406-543-3955    peace@jrpc.org
Available for Interview: 	Betsy Mulligan-Dague   406-543-3955    peace@jrpc.org

Parents and grandparents drop their kids or grandkids off at the Peace Center's fair trade and local store, The Olive Branch, to do their holiday shopping while the adults enjoy other First Friday events on the block! Our staff and volunteers will assist children in choosing and wrapping ethical holiday gifts for their family with their given allowance.

Shopping fair trade teaches children the value of giving gifts that support people, families and communities around the world, while also creating happy holiday memories with their friends and families. It ensures healthy, safe working conditions, fair compensation, and ethically sourced materials for a positive impact on communities and the environment around the globe. Kid’s Night! empowers children to give gifts that keep on giving. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]If you are interested in volunteering for this fun, family event please contact Betsy at 406-543-3955 or peace@jrp.org

